
Additional News

Since rolling out our new bill design, 
you may have noticed that the 
charges on your bill are broken out 
differently. All of the charges you now 
see under  the “Current Charges” 
category were always there, they 
were just previously shown as one 
line item.  

In order to be more transparent and 
help you to better manage your 
usage, we have separated the old 
“Current Charges” into “Delivery 
Charges” and “Gas Charges” to show 
you exactly what you are paying for.

The example to the right shows what 
a new bill would look like if it was in the 
old bill format. What you will notice: 

Despite having many lines listed 
under “Current Charges” on the new 
bill, the total “Current Charges” are 
the same on both bills. This means 
you are not paying new or additional 
charges. 

Additionally, the total amount due 
on both bills is the same. 

For more information about the new 
bill format, please visit our website at 
www.libertyenergyandwater.com. 

Why Is My Bill So High? 
Many of you have contacted us with questions about the cost of your natural 
gas. The cost of all energy sources, gas included, has increased nationwide 
this past year. This cost is determined by market prices, not Liberty, and passed 
directly to customers. Some good news - the cost has decreased for February 
and March, so you should see relief in upcoming bills.

Visit www.libertyenergyandwater.com for more information about the cost of 
gas and resources to help you better manage your bill. 
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